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SAFETY NOTICE No. 02/2025 Issue 01 

GENERAL EXEMPTION – CAR 21.175(a)(3) Airworthiness Directives compliance 

1. The Civil Aviation and Maritime Navigation Authority (‘the CAA’), on behalf of the Republic of San 
Marino as permitted by Article 7 and Article 31 of Law No. 125 of 29th July 2014 as amended, exempts 
all aircraft for whom ‘the CAA’ is the Competent Authority from CAR 21.175(a)(3), as described in 
paragraph 2, subject to the conditions in paragraph 3. 

2. This general exemption is applicable to the following: 

All Bombardier Inc. models BD-7001A10, BD700-1A11 and BD-700-2A12 aeroplanes, all serial numbers 
from compliance with AD CF-2025-15 and AD CF-2025-13, dated 19 March 2025, as applicable. 

3. This general exemption is granted subject to the following conditions: 

Affected aircraft are prohibited from dispatch or release into or out of airports in the Canadian 
airspace. 

This general exemption delays the implementation of AD’s CF-2025-13 and AD CF-2025-15 from 18 
April 2025 to 18th May 2025.  

4. This general exemption shall be carried on affected aircraft when being exercised. 

5. This general exemption, unless revoked, is valid until 18th May 2025. 

 

Marco Conti 

Director General  

18th April 2025 
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